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As an avid salmon and steelhead fisherman, I would like to testify in support of SB 

5505. Our fish hatcheries play a vital role in providing sustainable numbers of fish in 

our rivers and streams. There have been several setbacks in our hatcheries lately. 

From wildfires, to large fish losses in our southern hatcheries. Additional funding is 

necessary to ensure that we can make the proper improvements and invest in the 

future of Oregon's fishing opportunities.  


